
Satellite Conference and Live Webcast
Tuesday, April 9, 2019, 2:00-3:30 p.m. (Central Time)

3:00-4:30 p.m. (Eastern)  1:00-2:30 p.m. (Mountain)  12:00-1:30 p.m. (Pacific)

FACULTY:
Cindy Ashley, BSN, RN, CPC-A
Medical Billing Analyst
Centralized Billing Unit

LaTonya Jackson, MPA, CPM
Clinical Billing Manager
Centralized Billing Unit

Justin Tyson, BBA
Revenue Billing Analyst
Centralized Billing Unit

Conference Details: 
Target Audience:  Office Managers, Intake Clerks, Exit Clerks, Billing Clerks, District Clerical Managers, District Clerical Directors,  
                               and any administrative support staff utilizing CureMD or CLAIMS Integration
Continuing Education: Continuing Education Units are not offered for this presentation  
Registration:  www.alabamapublichealth.gov/alphtn
Technical Information: To receive complete technical information you must register at www.alabamapublichealth.gov/alphtn     
	 Satellite - Live satellite conference on C band (analog). 
	 Webcast - Watch with RealPlayer or Windows Media Player. Test your computer with the “test connection link” at www.alabamapublichealth.gov/alphtn  
    Audio - To listen by phone, call 1-888-557-8511. Enter access code 972-1530 #. 
                 Press # again to listen to the conference.   
    On Demand - Available 2-3 business days after the live broadcast from the On Demand page of our website.
Conference Materials: Posted on our website approximately one week before the program for registered participants. 
Conference Details Questions: Call: 334-206-5618 | Email: alphtn@adph.state.al.us

Produced by the Alabama Department of Public Health 
The Alabama Department of Public Health is a partner of the Public Health Training Network

Upon completion of this video, staff will have a better understanding of recent updates and will be able to apply the changes to their daily 
work duties. Supervisors will ensure that employees assisting and/or providing clinical services are aware of all recent updates as it relates to  

eligibility, income assessments of patients, coding and documentation guidelines, and billing and corrections for services rendered.

The training was created to assist with coding accuracy for services rendered to patients seen at the ADPH county health departments only.  
It is the responsibility of the clinician to use his or her professional discretion to document for appropriate services rendered. 

Kyle Odom
Clerical Supervisor
Houston County Health Department


